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NEUROLOGIST JOINS BOTHWELL INTERNAL MEDICINE 

 
 

SEDALIA - Bothwell Regional Health Center announced neurology specialist Dr. 
Farhan Sheikh has joined the staff at Bothwell Internal Medicine. With more than 
10 years of experience in neurology, Dr. Sheikh specializes in the treatment of 
neurological diseases and disorders.  
 
Sheikh earned his medical degree from King Edward Medical University, Lahore, 
Pakistan, and completed his residency at University of Kansas School of 
Medicine, Kansas City, Kansas.  
 
“I look forward to working with Bothwell Internal Medicine and with the people of 
this community” said Sheikh.  
 
Dr. Sheikh is board certified with the American Academy of Neurology. He joins 
internal medicine specialists Dr. Gregory Doak and Dr. Grant Hammons at 
Bothwell Internal Medicine, located in Suite 301 of the Bothwell Healing Arts 
Center, 3700 West 10th Street, Sedalia.  
 
Appointments can be made by calling (660) 827-2730. 
 

### 

 

Bothwell Regional Health Center is a 145-bed regional health center serving 
west-central Missouri with state-of-the-art technology and comprehensive health 
and wellness services including surgical, cancer, orthopedic, cardiovascular, 
women's health, and therapy services. For more information on Bothwell 
Regional Health Center and our services, visit the Web site at www.brhc.org or 
find us on Facebook. 


